
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Students: consider entering the CB logo contest! 
 

 

The district is redesigning our logo and website for a fresh, contemporary 

look and feel. We are holding a logo design contest open to all Central 

Bucks students, K-12. The winner will receive a $500 scholarship.  

The deadline is March 3 at 8 a.m. You can read more here. Please send 

any questions to Brian Merrill at bmerrill@cbsd.org. 

http://www.cbsd.org/logocontest
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